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Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Thursday, February 02, 2017 8:27 AM
To: 'Lori Gagnon'
Subject: RE: Doc #160101-WS

Good morning Ms. Gagnon,  
 
We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160101‐WS and forwarding your 
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Sandra Soto 
Commission Deputy Clerk I  
Florida Public Service Commission 
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard 
Tallahassee, FL 32399 
(850) 413‐6010 

 
 
 
From: Lori Gagnon [mailto:lpg331@gmail.com]  
Sent: Wednesday, February 01, 2017 8:02 PM 
To: Records Clerk 
Subject: Doc #160101-WS 
 
As a resident and home owner of Seminole County, living at 114 Hilltop Drive, Longwood, I do not support a 
rate increase in water rates.  We are forced to pay for a backflow inspection at $40 per year (and neighbors don't 
have to even though they have irrigation systems) as well as rates so high I can't afford to water my 
yard.  Please do not raise rates as there are other cost reductions that to consider versus passing costs onto 
residents. 
 
Thank you, 
 
Lori Gagnon 

FPSC Commission Clerk
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